
 

 
 
 

ELECTION NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that Hyrum City has cancelled its Municipal Election that was to 
be held on November 2, 2021.  Pursuant to Utah Code 20A-1-206 since there are no 
municipal ballot propositions and all candidates are running uncontested for their 
respective offices including eligible write-in candidates (20A-9-601) the election has 
been cancelled and each candidate is considered to be elected to the office for which 
they had filed for and will take office in January 2022. 
 Mayor Stephanie Miller – four year term; and  
 City Council Members Paul C. James and Jared L. Clawson - two seats with 
 four year terms. 
 
If you need additional information or have questions, please contact Hyrum City 
Recorder Stephanie Fricke at 435-245-6033, or by email sfricke@hyrumcity.com. 
 
   
                            ________________________ 
                              Stephanie Fricke 
                              City Recorder 
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